
From: Cade, Gregory
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: Mty on 4/27
Date: Thursday, March 15, 2012 9:03:03 AM

Thanks for the update. Once the rest of the logistics are firmed up please let me know. I do plan on
attending.
 

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 3:55 PM
To: Cade, Gregory
Subject: RE: Mty on 4/27
 
Mr. Cade,
 
Thank you so much for your interest in the project generally and this event specifically.  We have

changed the date a bit—now it will take place on the afternoon of May 1st.  We’re still lining up the
speakers, and are trying to provide one slot to each of the various perspectives on the issues, which
allows one slot for a representative of standard developers.  Scott Cooper has agreed to fill this slot,
and I think he will be able to represent both ANSI and the standard development community well. 
 
I hope you and any of your other interested colleagues will attend the event and participate in the
question and answer session.  We’ll also have further opportunities for engagement following the
event.  For example, we are contemplating holding an online forum to continue the discussion. 
 
I’ll keep you updated as we firm up the plans for the event.  Thanks again for your kind offer of
assistance.
 
All the best,
Emily
 
 

From: Cade, Gregory [mailto:GCade@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 10:33 AM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: Mty on 4/27
 
How will the various participants be selected for the various disciplines? NFPA would be
happy to provide someone. Thanks!
 
Gregory B. Cade, Division Director
Government Affairs
National Fire Protection Association
1401 K Street NW
Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
202-898-0222 (O)

mailto:GCade@nfpa.org
mailto:EBremer@acus.gov
mailto:GCade@nfpa.org


202-898-0044 (F)
202-309-8537 (C)
gcade@nfpa.org
www.NFPA.org
 
The United States Fire Administration (USFA) and National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) are working
together to remind everyone that home fires are more prevalent in winter than in any other season. 
Learn how to reduce your risk of experiencing a fire this winter.

www.nfpa.org/winter
 
Check out NFPA on social media…
www.nfpa.org/socialmedia
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